
Rick Scott 
GOVERNOR 

September 9, 2013 

Mr. Paul O'Connor, Director 
Lee County Planning Division 
Post Office Box 398 
Ft. Myers, Florida 33902-0398 

Dear Mr. O'Connor: 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT tf 
ECONOMIC OPPORTUNITY 

Jesse Panuccio 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

Thank you for submitting copies of the Small Scale Development Plan Amendment for 
LEE CO adopted by Ordinance No(s). 13-16 on August 19, 2013 for our records. The reference 
number for this amendment package is 13S01. 

The Department of Economic Opportunity will not conduct a compliance review or issue 
a Notice of Intent regarding the adopted small scale development plan amendment in 
accordance with procedures contained in Section 163.3187(1), Florida Statutes. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Donna Harris of my staff by phone 
at 850.717.8491 or by e-mail at donna.harris@deo.myflorida.com. 

DRE/dh 

Sincerely, 

D. Ray Eubanks, Administrator 
Plan and DRI Processing Unit 

Florida Department of Economic Opportunity Caldwell Building 107 E. Madison Street Tallahassee, FL 32399 
866. FLr\ .2345 850.245.7105 850.921 .3223 Fax 
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